
Auditor RFP
The  Wilkinsburg  School
District  is  seeking  proposals
for  accounting/audit  services
to  include  the  end  of  year
audit,  single  audit  and  AFR
submission for PDE. The term
for the proposal will be for five
years.  Proposal  submission
deadline  will  be  Friday,  May
10, 2024 at 12:00 pm. RFPs
will be accepted by Bethann
Eyth, Director of Finance and
Operations  at
eythb@wilkinsburgschoo
ls.org. (412) 871-2101.


